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You are invited to an in-person  
community meeting!

SCAN HERE 
TO LEARN 

MORE

Investing in 
Our Communities 



At Dominion Energy, we are committed to 
providing the reliable, affordable and 
increasingly clean energy that powers your 
every day. To replace aging equipment and 
maintain reliable service for our customers, a 
230 kilovolt (kV) electric transmission line 
between our Dooms and Charlottesville 
substations needs to be rebuilt.

Dominion Energy will host two community 
meetings for you to learn more about this 
project. You are invited to join us for in-person 
meetings on either October 7 or October 8. 
During these meetings, you will have the 
opportunity to have your questions answered 
by the project team. 

Working safely and courteously in your 
community is a priority. Thank you for your 
patience throughout the planning of this 
important reliability project in your area. 

Join us for a Community Meeting

Dooms-Charlottesville 230 kV Electric Transmission Rebuild Project

CONTACT US
Website: 	� DominionEnergy.com/DoomsCharlottesville
Email: 	 powerline@dominionenergy.com
Phone: 	 888-291-0190

Save  
the date

Protecting the grid against natural and man-made acts is a top priority. You can learn more about our commitment to safety at powerlines101.dominionenergy.com.

SCAN HERE TO LEARN MORE

New 
infrastructure

MEETING  
DETAILS

Tuesday, October 7, 2025
or

Wednesday, October 8, 2025
•

Crozet Methodist Church 
1156 Crozet Avenue 

Crozet, VA 22932

Feel free to drop by anytime 5-7 p.m. 
There will be no formal presentation.

In-person
meeting


